
 

 

 
 
 
16th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our ‘Themes’ curriculum, Calder will be going out and about into the community over the 
coming term. Our visits will take place on Monday afternoons from the 27th January up until the 
end of the Spring Term. The aim is to visit as many local amenities as possible including; ASDA, 
Marsden Park, Nelson Library, Barrowford Park and others. 
 
Alongside this we also hope to explore some of our transport links and would like to experience 
some short journeys on local buses and train routes. All visits will take place within normal school 
hours, therefore students will return home on transport as usual. There will be no cost for these 
visits.  
 
Please return the attached slip to Mrs C Endersby by Monday 20th January.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Endersby 
Class Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return by Monday 20th January 2020 
 
 
FAO: Mrs Endersby 
 
 
Pupil Name: ________________________________ Class: _________________________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to go out on the local community visits.  
 
I confirm that my son/daughter’s medical details have not changed since completing the medical 
form in July/September 2019. 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________  Date: __________________________ 

 
 
 
 


